
Portland General Electric Company 
121 SW Salmon Street• Portland, Oregon 97204 
PortlandGeneral. com · 

February 24, 2016 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attention: Filing Center 
201 High Street, S.E. 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 

RE: UE 300 -Withdrawal of Advice No. 15-09, Rule C Customer Attachment to 
Facilities 

Portland General Electric (PGE) originally filed Advice No. 15-09 on April 3, 2105, with a 
requested effective date of May 20, 2015. Supplemental Filings were made on 
April 6, 2015, May 13, 2016, June 24, 2016, July 1, 2015, and October 9, 2015. 

By Commission Order No. 15-227, PGE's Advice No. 15-09 was suspended for further 
investigation not to exceed six months from August 12, 2015. The six months expired 
on February 12, 2016. PGE filed a Supplemental filing January 27, 2016 requesting the 
suspension be extended from February 12, 2016 to May 12, 2016 to allow parties time 
to resolve outstanding issues. PGE now withdraws Advice No. 15-09 in its entirety. 

The Company may submit a new filing for Rule C Customer Attachment to Facilities 
under a new advice number following the Court of Appeals decision on the pending 
case of Bull Mountain Meadows, LLC, v. Frontier Communications and the Public Utility 

'· _:"".-· ~ -.= Commission of Oregon (Appellate _Court No. A 157250; OPUC Docket UM 1669), filed 
mid-2014. 

In deciding the case, the Court of Appeals may offer a standard or guidance on whether 
and when a developer may be treated as an agent of the City for the purpose of 
developer-driven relocations, removals or rearrangements of PGE facilities in the 
right-of-way. If guidance is provided, that could then inform our tariff language. 

PGE submits this Withdrawal · Filing pursuant to Oregon Revised Statutes 756.010(8) 
and 757.205. 
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Should you have any questions or comments regarding this filing, please contact 
Terri Bowman (503) 464-8854. 

Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following email address 
pge.opuc. filings@pgn.com 

Sincerely, 

Karla Wenzel 
Manager, Pricing and Tariffs 

c.c. Advice No. 15-09 Stakeholders 


